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CANON PASTOR 

The office of canon pastor remains a separate entity from the Safe Church Program. 

Dyan Davison was appointed canon pastor in February 2017. During these past two years, the canon 
pastor worked closely with the executive officer, Barry Foster. 

The office has dealt with a number of new matters in the past two years and all of these matters have 
been appropriately concluded.  

There are no other active files at this time. 

Also during the period since the last Synod, the canon pastor has conducted a training sessions with 
diocesan staff  to provide information about the role of canon pastor and how our Sexual Misconduct 
Policy is put into action when required. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Rev Dyan Davison 
canon pastor 

 


